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Pilon, Janet

Subject: planned reduction of 4 to 2 lanes for Aberdeen Avenue, Hamilton.

From: Bob Schofield

Sent: August 14, 2020 10:29 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: planned reduction of 4 to 2 lanes for Aberdeen Avenue, Hamilton.

Hello,

As a resident of Hamilton, residing on Hess Street south of Aberdeen for 39 years | am interested in the planned
reduction of lanes on Aberdeen. Could you please direct me to the study that has been done to evaluate this reduction
of lanes, or the department that has studied this reduction so that li can be informed or so that | can fairly judge the
process for myself.

Thank you

Robert Schofield



